ﬁ Polotsk CSMC 01 fekabps 2022

Meeting of the staff of RUP "Polotsky CSMS" with
Natalya Sergeevna Plavinskaya, notary of Vitebsk
notary district

For the purpose of legal education of the center's employees and in connection with the
upcoming professional holiday, the Lawyer's Day of the Republic of Belarus, on November 30,
2022, a meeting with the notary of the Vitebsk notary district Natalya Sergeevna Plavinskaya
was organized in RUE Polotsk CSMS.

During the meeting, the notary held individual consultations for the employees of the
enterprise on the issues of will, inheritance, gift, power of attorney, and marriage contract.



